
 

      
Dear Support Family: 
 
We, again, want to welcome you into the Rays of Sonshine family.  We are confident of  
your desire to see long-term recovery established in your loved one.  This, too, is our 
mission.  Statistics prove that the longer an individual seriously pursues supervised 
support, the better the “chances” of success.  With early stages of recovery being five to 
seven years, we are in the process of developing long-term supervised support:  
beginning with primary care residential recovery treatment (for up to a year), then 
progressing into long-term transitional living for as long as an individual needs a 
structured environment. 
 
With these objectives, we solicit your help.  We are a local mission and do not charge 
individuals who have no ability to pay.  Because we are a mission, we depend on 
compassionate individuals such as yourself to help us accomplish our task:  to help us 
help you. 
 
It costs us $135 per day, per client to maintain the quality of recovery treatment we 
have developed.  Because your loved one has no insurance or means to pay for these 
services, we are asking you to financially invest in the continuance of this program -- 
financially invest in helping us continue to help your loved one, as well as other women 
who struggle with addiction. 
 
More than 25% of the finances we need to continue must come from private individuals,  
businesses and churches.  Without community involvement, we could not continue.  
Every single dollar makes a difference.  
 
Enclosed is a pledge card.  We are asking you to consider supporting us regularly in 
some way for at least one year: donations can be mailed, automatically deducted from 
your bank account, or arranged online through PayPal. Together we can make a 
difference -- together we can see broken lives restored, one woman at a time. 
 
Please share our dream with your church, your friends and your family.  We need your 
help.  Donations are tax deductible.  We have a project video and brochures if you need 
them.  And please visit us online at www.raysofsonshine.org. You can also view our 
yearly overviews by going to www.youtube.com and searching “Rays of Sonshine.” 
 
May God richly bless you. 
 
In deepest appreciation, 

 
 

Lynn Peyton Daniel 
Senior Pastor and Executive Director 
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Dedicated to awakening hope, rebuilding lives, and restoring families, one step at a time... 
A Community Response to Addiction... 

Our mission is to  
 
Our mission is to 
facilitate a continuum 
of care between the 
community & faith-
based organizations, 
the court systems and 
the treatment providers 
in order to offer 
extended support to 
those adults who are in 
’Recovery’ or ’At Risk’ 
in our community.  
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